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Purpose of this Report 

 
1. In October 2021 the Health and Adult Social Care Select Committee initiated a 

Working Group to consider the proposals being drawn up by the Adults Health 
and Care Department to make savings to contribute to the Savings Programme 
2023 affecting front line services. The Working Group has now concluded and 
presents it’s findings to the full Committee for consideration (see Working 
Group Report appended). This report should be read alongside the Draft 
Report to the Executive Member for Adult Services and Public Health prepared 
by Officers (see Executive Member Report appended).  

 
2. The Executive Member for Adult Services and Public Health is due to consider 

the proposals to make these savings at her decision day at 2:00pm on 16 June 
2022. The Select Committee has the opportunity to make recommendations to 
the Executive Member regarding these proposals, for her to take into account 
alongside the advice provided by Officers and the evidence provided to her.  

 
Recommendations 
 
That the Select Committee:  
 

1. Supports the recommendations made by the Working Group (at 
paragraph 3 a to f in the Working Group report). 

 
Furthermore, in regards to the SP23 Savings Proposals referenced in the attached 

reports, that the Select Committee: 
2. Supports the recommendations made by Officers to the Executive 

Member for Adult Services and Public Health (at paragraphs 3 to 5 of the 
Draft Executive Member Report).  

And/Or: 
 
3. Agrees any alternative or additional recommendations or specific points 

to be referred to the Executive Member for Adult Services and Public 
Health, with regards to the proposals set out in the attached report.
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